
Five candidates ran for three open positions on the 2025-26 Colington Harbour 

Association Board of Directors. The results are: 

 

Mike Hutchinson - 368 

Mike Weidinger - 303 

Shane Hite - 299 

 

Randy Reale - 206 

Steve Buick - 147 

 

Thank you to the candidates for your interest and to all the community members who 

cast their votes in this election.  We hope to see many of you at the annual meeting 

on April 12 at 10am in the Clubhouse." 

 

Respectfully, 

Jessica Loose, Secretary 

 


